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DEC 22 2014

FOR INQUIRIES: PLEASE QUOTE ITEM & REPORT NO. 

December 15, 2014 

Mr. Denis Kelly, Regional Clerk
The Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street, Box 147
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Mr. Kelly: 

RE: 	 TRUCK TRAFFIC LANGSTAFF ROAD

BETWEEN PINE VALLEY DRIVE AND WESTON ROAD 


I write to advise you that Vaughan Council at its meeting held on December 9, 2014, adopted the

following resolution: 


Whereas, There are approximately 20,000 vehicles using the section of Langstaff Road
between Pine Valley Drive and Weston Road on a daily basis: 

Whereas, Of the 20,000 vehicles 1200 are trucks; 

Whereas, It is anticipated that truck traffic will continue to increase; 

Whereas, Residents have expressed concerns that noise from truck traffic on Langstaff Road
is impacting the living environments of the homes in the vicinity of Langstaff Road; 

Whereas, Residents have also expressed safety concerns pertaining to the truck traffic along
Langstaff Road; 

It is therefore recommended: 

1. 	 That the Region be requested to undertake a study reviewing the feasibility of
implementing a truck prohibition along Langstaff Road and that staff advise of the
Regions findings 

Attached for your information is Item 49, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole regarding
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Attachment: 
Extract 

JANas 

City of Vaughan, Office of the City Clerk, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario L6A 1T1
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CITY OF VAUGHAN 


EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 9. 2014 


Item 49, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 9, 2014. 
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49 TRUCK TRAFFIC LANGSTAFF ROAD
BETWEEN PINE VALLEY DRIVE AND WESTON ROAD 

The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the
following resolution submitted by Councillor DeFrancesca, dated December 2, 2014: 

Member's Resolution 

Submitted by Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca. 


Whereas, There are approximately 20,000 vehicles using the section of Langstaff Road between

Pine Valley Drive and Weston Road on a daily basis: 


Whereas, Of the 20,000 vehicles 1200 are trucks; 


Whereas, It is anticipated that truck traffic will continue to increase; 


Whereas, Residents have expressed concerns that noise from truck traffic on Langstaff Road is
impacting the living environments of the homes in the vicinity of Langstaff Road; 

Whereas, Residents have also expressed safety concerns pertaining to the truck traffic along
Langstaff Road; 

It is therefore recommended: 

1. That the Region be requested to undertake a study reviewing the feasibility of
implementing a truck prohibition along Langstaff Road and that staff advise of the
Regions findings 




